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             ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON STAFF 
Terry Sivers ................................................. Music/Worship 
Cathy Chirello………………………………...Music/Worship                                                    
Alysia Clary ........................... Faith Formation K-8 (Rel Ed) 
Karen Engels .......................... Faith Formation 9-10 (Conf) 
Jennifer Guild ................……..Office/Human Development 
Mary Smith ..........………………….Office/Communications                                       
Sandra Corcoran ...................................... Business Affairs 
Nicole Pompo………………………………………Preschool 
Joseph Morra………………………………….Youth Ministry           
Al Parisi…….………………………….….Buildings/Grounds                 
Mark Lynch……………………………….Buildings/Grounds 
Scott Brown..................................Parish Council President 
Parish Trustees……… Michael McCarthy, Mary Lou Smith 
 
Parish Mission Statement  The Catholic community of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, united in the love of God, comes together 
to worship the Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit, to provide for the spiritual growth of each member, to minister to one 
another’s needs, to be servants and neighbors to all, to strengthen and share faith, to experience the richness of Jesus Christ.   
The Catholic community of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, aware of its call to be the good news, accomplishes its mission through 
worship, education, service and personal example. 
 
May God Bless and keep safe in his care our Service Men and Women whose lives are in danger every day. They heroically 
serve to defend and maintain freedom around the world as well as at home. Our prayer for them reflects our great admiration 
and love for them. May God bless them, watch over them, and protect them always. 
 
Year of the Family!  Bishop Cunningham has invited all of us in the Diocese of Syracuse to celebrate the Year of the Family.  
During this year, your Church Family is looking to hold up your family. We would like to hear what your needs are and how we 
can help strengthen and support you.  The Diocesan Prayer for Families can be prayed in your homes.  Please pick up a prayer 
card.  
 
 Life is Good. A couple of days ago, hundreds of thousands of concerned citizens gathered in Washington, DC to march for 
life.  They desired to give voice to the voiceless, the smallest among us, still in the womb.  God tells the prophet Jeremiah, 
“Before I formed you in the womb, I knew you.” (Jeremiah 1:5).    Advances in technology continue to support this great truth – 
that life begins at conception.  Who hasn’t marveled at a sonogram picture?  What must advance along side science and political 
activism is our support for those who feel trapped and abandoned and alone when they discover that they are pregnant.  There 
is a great pride in seeing the efforts of local groups do that in Central New York. Joseph’s House takes in mothers during 
pregnancy and in the critical months afterwards, providing assistance with education, health care, child care, and job placement.  
New Hope Services provides ultrasound, clothing, health care and adoption services to those in need.  Please take the time to 
learn more about these groups online or through the materials in the gathering space.  We have supported these programs in 
the past through our Christmas tree tags, and we look forward to doing more in the future.  As we pray for an end to legalized 
abortion in the United States, we pray for these local groups and we pray for those who need our help in order to receive the 
great gift which is entrusted to us – the gift of life. 
 
Day of Hope and Healing.  In addition to supporting those who are facing a crisis pregnancy, there are great local 
opportunities to support those who have had an abortion in the past.  If you suffer from post-abortion regret, you are not alone.  
The Diocese of Syracuse has a dedicated team available to assist you and offer you a safe place to begin, or continue, the 
healing process. To attend our Day of Hope and Healing on February 10th, call or email to register confidentially: 1-855-364-
0076 or hopeandhealing@syrdio.org 
 
January Retreat Reminder  As a reminder to students in the Junior High Religious Education and Confirmation programs, a 
retreat will take the place of your January class.  The retreat for 7th, 8th, and First Year Confirmation students will be on Saturday, 
January 27th at 9am.  Fr. Chris Ballard, pastor of Our Lady of Hope Parish in Syracuse, will lead the retreat.  It will begin with a 
teaching Mass by Fr. O’Connor.  Second Year Confirmation retreats will be held on two dates.  Candidates with the last name 
beginning with A-L will meet on January 20th from 9:30-3:00pm.  Candidates with the last name beginning with M-Z will meet on 
January 21st from 12:15-5:45pm.  All retreats are held here on the campus of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish.   
 
First Reconciliation  Just a reminder that First Reconciliation will be held on Sunday, January 28th, 2018 at 1:00pm for our 
First Holy Communion students.  Please pray for our children as they experience a true “Spiritual Resurrection” restoring of the 
dignity and blessings of the life of the Children of God, of which the most precious is Friendship.  Any questions please email or 
call Alysia Clary at the Religious Education office: religioused@stelizabethbville.org or 652-3900. 
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First Holy Communion  A meeting to discuss First Holy Communion will take place MONDAY, FEBRUARY 5TH AT 6:00 PM 
in the worship area, starting with a teaching Mass by Fr. O’Connor. First Communion dates are Saturday, May 5 th at the 5:00 pm 
Mass, Sunday, May 6th at the 9:00 am and 11:00 am Masses. Forms to choose Mass times will be distributed at this meeting. 
Email Alysia Clary in the Religious Education Office at religioused@stelizabethbville.org with any questions. 
 
Listening Sessions with the Pastor  Fr. O’Connor would like to hear your story.  What has the parish of St. Elizabeth Ann 
Seton meant to you?  What are you looking for in the future?  How can the parish help you?  How can you be of greater serviced 
to the parish?  Looking back and looking forward will allow our new pastor to get to know what makes the St. Elizabeth Ann 
Seton the best parish.  Parish Council representatives will be hosting these informal listening sessions at their homes.  Please 
accept their invitation if they reach out to you, or contact the parish office to sign up for one of the sessions.      
   January 30th hosted by Dan Chiesa             
   January 31st hosted by Mike Rapson                                                             
Each session begins at 7:00pm.  
 
New Altar Servers and Lectors – There will be training for new Altar Servers on January 27th at 10:00AM. New Lectors 
will be trained Saturday January 27th at 12 Noon. Any questions please contact the Parish Office at 315-652-4300. 
 
A Thank You From Joseph’s House – On behalf of the Joseph’s House moms, children, volunteers and staff I want to 
thank you for your generosity through your Christmas Giving Tree Program. Please know that every gift was appreciated and 
brought happiness to a young family. Through the grace of God and with the generous support of so many in our community, we 
are serving those most vulnerable in our society and changing lives, two generations at a time.  Our home is funded entirely 
through individual and corporate philanthropic support and we receive no public funds to carry out our mission. Through the 
continued support and generosity of the community, we can continue to serve these mothers and their children. You are the 
reason, with the grace of God, we are able to prepare them for bright, productive and prosperous futures. 
 
Summer Servants – With all the cold and snow lately, why not think about some “fun in the sun”! Yes, it’s that time to plan for 
Summer Servants 2018! The week will be Sunday, July 22 to Thursday July 26. Applications can be found on the youth table by 
the coffee area. The program is open for any student entering grade 9 through 12, and is a great way to achieve your community 
service hours. Space is limited, so get those applications in early! 
 
Mr B’s CBA Co-Ed Basketball Camp- The 25th annual Mr. B’s CBA Co-Ed basketball camp will be held Feb 19-23, 2018. 
Enroll online at www.cbasyracuse.org (under the “Athletics” link), or contact Coach B at 315-446-9365. 
 
9 Days for Life  is a “digital pilgrimage” of prayer and action focused on cherishing the gift of every person’s life.  A multi-
faceted novena highlighting a different intention each day provides reflections, bonus information, and suggested actions. The 
Novena started on Thursday, January 18 and runs until Friday, January 26.  Surrounding the Day of Prayer for the Legal 
Protection of Unborn Children, the overarching intention of the centerpiece novena is the end to abortion.  However, the novena 
also highlights many other facets of respecting each other's God-given dignity, especially by respecting human life at every 
stage and in every circumstance.  Join and learn more at www.9daysforlife.com or on the App Store. 
 
Prayer Chain is in place at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton. Serving on the Prayer Chain is a way for good people to serve God and to 
bring blessings to others who will be grateful for the prayers of Prayer Chain Members. If prayers for self or for others are 
needed and desired, please call the Parish Office at 652-4300 and your prayer requests will be forwarded to Angie Peterson. At 
times we all need prayers and others need prayers too. 
 
Please Let Us Know if you or a family member is homebound and would like to receive Holy Communion at home. Deacon 
Bill and Father O’Connor make regular First Friday calls and whenever home Communion is requested. 
 
Vocation Reflection Even though Jonah struggled to accept the Lord’s call, he eventually followed God’s will. Please pray for 
young people who are wrestling with God’s invitation. Invite them to visit the website:www.vocations-syracuse.org. 
 
Weekly Scriptures  

 
Readings for January 21, 2018                      Readings for January 28, 2018 
Jonah 3:1-5,10                     Deuteronomy 18:15-20 
1 Corinthians 7:29-31                            1 Corinthians 7:32-35                    
Mark 1:14-20                                                Mark 1:21-28      
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MASS INTENTIONS January 20, 2018 through January 28, 2018                                     Our Gifts to the Lord 
 Saturday              5:00PM           Helen Murphy by Jack & Kathy Bonner                                                              Regular Weekly Collection    $10,350 

           Sunday                7:30AM           Fred & Doris Hartmann by Kurt & Maureen Hartmann                                           
                                       9:00AM           Sharon Donaleski by The Clary Family                                                                   
                                     11:00AM           Patricia Normanly by Piraino Family 
    Monday                6:45AM           For the Legal Protection of Unborn Children  
                                 9:00AM           Michael Granger by Madeline Cahill                  
           Tuesday              6:45AM           The Homeless of Our Community 
                                       9:00AM           The Sick of the Parish 
           Wednesday         6:45AM           Helen Sokolowski by Children & Grandchildren 

                               9:00AM           Mary & Mary Ellen Rowe by Family 
   Thursday             6:45AM           For The People of The Parish 
                               9:00AM           For Vocations to the Priesthood & Religious Life 
   Friday                  6:45AM           For Our College Students 
                               9:00AM           Our Parishioners in Hospitals 

           Next Saturday     5:00PM           Mary Beth Bianco by Carl Teahan 
 Next Sunday       7:30AM           Jeannette Schloesser by Lorraine Cooper 
                             9:00AM           Joseph Burkhart by The Burkhart Family              

                         11:00AM           Dorothy Dee by Mary Jane Finnegan 
                             
                           
                                                                                                                                                                         
Events of the Week January 22, 2018 through January 27, 2018                                      
  Monday              6:00PM       CYO Basketball Practice                                                                                The Food Pantry Could Use the Following:  
  Tuesday             6:00PM       Sandwich Making for Assumption                                                                  Pasta Sauce,Boxed Potatoes, Baking Items          
                             7:00PM       Finance Committee 

 6:00PM       CYO Basketball Practice 
  Thursday          11:00AM       Park Terrace                      

                                 7:00PM       Bible Study                                                                                                                Seton Food Pantry Hours      
      Saturday             8:00AM       Men’s Prayer Group                                                                                                 Tues & Wed 9:00AM-11:00AM 
                                 8:00AM       CYO Basketball Practice                                                                                           First Tues of the Month 6:00PM-8:00PM 
 
      .                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                    Ministry Volunteers for Next Week       

Mass 
 

Eucharistic Ministers Lectors Hospitality Altar Servers 
 

Celebrant 

 
 

5:00PM  

 
*M Kelly Y Loudis N Maguire J Neer 
L Nestor D Nieman T Phillips  
B Rosentel 
 
 

 
L Clarkson 
G Eastwick 

 
  J Goldthwait 
  V Smith 
 

 
K Pobutkiewicz 
T Fryer 
 

 
 
Fr. Finnegan 

  
7:30AM 

 
*J Brown B Vasiloff C/D Foriero  
S Garraffo 
                   

 
C Forriero 
 

      
   MA McCarthy 
   B Parker 

 
   

 
Fr. O’Connor 
 

 
9AM 

 
*D O’Neill R Shirley C Springall  
 Stelter M Worth B Zeltmann  
C Barbato G Belge 

 
M Millen 
D O’Brien 

      
   S/T Buswell 

   
C Erwin 
N Erwin 
 

 
 
Fr. Mulhauser 

 
 
11AM 

 
*E Peyok C Poulos B Spaulding  
M Spaulding L Toomey K Sweet  
J/P Tambroni 
 

 
D Priebe 
 

 
   B Stamm 
   D Belanger 

 
L Baker 
M Berger 

 
Fr. O’Connor 

     Pantry –    Monday R Miller Tuesday A McLaughlin M Millen MA Wentzel Wednesday D Neuman J Mayer S Sticco 
    Sandwich Making for Jan 23– Tripepi Family, Troendle Family, Wentzel Family                                                      
    Sandwich Delivery Assumption Church for Jan 24h- C/J Hurley 
    First Saturday Cleaning Crew – NONE 
    Want to be a Eucharistic Minister?  Call Deacon Bill Dotterer at 315-882-8702 for individual training. 

Want to be an Altar Server?  Call Deacon Bill Dotterer, at 315-882-8702 for individual training.  
Want to be a Hospitality Volunteer? Call the parish office at 315-652-4300 for individual training 
Want to be a Lector? Call Deacon Bill Dotterer at 315- 882-8702 for individual training. 
Parish Membership:  It is important to belong to a parish and we invite all who enjoy worshipping with us to register formally as  
members of the parish family. This is especially important for First Communion, Confirmation and Marriage.  Registration forms  
may be found on the table outside the parish office.   
Baptisms take place at the 5:00 Mass on the 1st Saturday of the month, the 9:00 Mass on the 2nd Sunday and the 11:00 Mass  
on the 3rd Sunday.  Please call the office to make arrangements. Preparation class follow the 11AM Mass on the 2nd Sunday every month. 
Marriage: Please call the office six months ahead to make arrangements. 
Reconciliation: Confessions are heard regularly at 4:00PM on Saturdays and at other times by appt. 
Altar Flowers may be arranged for by calling the parish office or Judy Meluni at 315-474-0613 

Electronic Offerings – If you 
maintain your checking account 
online with your bank, you might 
consider having your bank 
automatically mail your contribution 
to St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church. 
One would only need to put his or 
her envelope number in the memo 
line. 




